
 
 

 
 

 

Twilight Tastings postponed to October 16 
 

 
Hastings Co-op’s Twilight Tastings scheduled for this Friday have been postponed to October 16. 
 
Chief executive officer Allan Gordon apologised for any inconvenience, but said following government 
restrictions to safeguard the community’s health and safety was paramount. 
 
“We look forward to bringing you the 5th annual Twilight Tastings at Wauchope Showground on 
October 16 with more vendors, tastings and entertainment than ever before,” he said. 
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